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“You will be hated by all because of my name, 
    but not a hair on your head will be destroyed. 
     By your perseverance you will secure your lives." 
 

                                                                               Luke 21:17-19  



Quick Guide to St. Edward’s Parish 

Not registered? Please stop by our rectory during office hours 
to be included in our parish family! 
Rectory Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday………………………...9 AM - 8 PM 
Friday…………………………....…………9 AM - 3 PM 
Saturday & Sunday………………………...9 AM - 1 PM 
Telephone Numbers 
Rectory………………………………..921-8030 ext. 150 
Rectory Fax……………………………....…….921-4549 
St. Edward Confessor School………….……….921-7767 
Religious Education Office…………………….921-8543 
RCIA………………………………….921-8030 ext. 135 
Administration ……………...………..921-8030 ext. 136 
Bulletin Editor………………………...921-8030 ext. 137 
Facilities Scheduler ..………..………...921-8030 ext. 137 
St. Vincent De Paul Society....…………….516-218-7837 
PSM/Pantry…………..……………….921-8030 ext. 140 
Music Ministry………………………..921-8030 ext. 150 
Youth Ministry………………………..921-8030 ext. 127 
Pastoral Center Offices………………. 921-8030 ext.132 
Devotions 
The Miraculous Medal Novena and Rosary 
each Friday at 8:30 AM 
Our Lady of Fatima Devotional Rosary 
after the 5:00 PM Mass, First Saturday of the Month 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
each Friday at 9:30 AM 
concluding with Benediction at 12:00 PM 
Parish Holy Hour of Eucharistic Adoration 
beginning at 7:00 PM each Friday evening 
Benediction at 8:00 PM  
followed immediately by night prayer and blessing  
Eucharist  
Saturdays at 9:00 AM & 5:00 PM 
Sundays at 7:30, 9:30, 11:30 AM & 7:00 PM 
Weekdays 9:00 AM 
Baptism 
Celebrated on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month at 1:00 PM. 
Please call the rectory to arrange.  
Confessions 
Saturdays from 12:30 PM - 1:30 PM and upon request 
Marriage 
Please contact the rectory upon engagement. 
Anointing of the Sick 
Available upon request 
Holy Communion - for  the Homebound & Hospital please 
contact the Rectory……………………..921-8030 ext. 150 

 

Fr. Michael T. Maffeo, Pastor 
Deacon James Murphy 

 

Please feel free to contact any council member at any time  
regarding your “needs, feelings, hopes, and reactions”. 

 All members can be reached through the Rectory. 

Pastoral Council 

 
This Coming Week: 11/18/19 - 11/24/19 

 
 

Parish: www.st-edwards.org 
 

School: www.stedwardconfessor.org 
 

Religious Ed: www.saintedwardre.com 
 

Facebook: stedwardsyosset 
 

Twitter: stedwardchurch1 

 

Jo Ann Bonasera Claire Kapey         

Chris Coschignano  David Krieg 

Kathy DeNatale Donna Zaino 

Day Date Time Location 

Mon 11/18 
1:00 am - 1:00 pm 

6:00 pm  - 10:00 pm 
Parish Social Ministry: Cement 
CYO: GYM / AUD 

Tues 11/19 

9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
10:00 am - 12:00 pm 
12:00 pm  - 2:00 pm 
3:00 pm  - 4:00 pm 
4:15 pm  - 5:30 pm 
6:00 pm  - 9:00 pm 

6:00 pm  - 10:00 pm 
6:00 pm  - 9:30 pm 
7:00 pm  - 8:00 pm 
7:00 pm  - 9:00 pm 

Parish Social Ministry: Cement 
Missionary Disciples: Cenacle 
Just Older Youth (JOY): HFR 
Girl Scouts Daisy: Cenacle 
Rel. Education: School / CAF 
Columbiettes: 3rd Floor Lv. Rm. 
CYO: GYM / AUD 
RCIA: 3rd Floor of the School 
Youth Ministry: HFR 
Bereavement Ministry: Cenacle 

Wed 11/20 

9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
11:30 am - 12:45 pm 
4:15 pm  - 5:30 pm 

6:00 pm  - 10:00 pm 

Parish Social Ministry: Cement 
SEC Dance Program: HFR 
Rel. Education: School / CAF 
CYO: GYM / AUD 

Thur 11/21 

9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
4:15 pm  - 5:30 pm 
6:00 pm - 10:00 pm 

Women’s Group: HFR 
MOM’s Group: Cenacle 
Parish Social Ministry: Cement 
Rel. Education: School / CAF 
CYO: GYM / AUD 

Fri 11/22 

9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
11:15 am - 1:30 pm 
12:00 pm - 2:30 pm 
2:30 pm - 3:30 pm 

6:00 pm - 11:00 pm 
6:30 pm - 9:00 pm 
7:00 pm - 9:00 pm 

Parish Social Ministry: Cement 
SEC Dance Program: HFR 
SEC School: Church / Gathering 
SEC Dance Program: HFR 
SEC School: GYM / AUD 
Boy Scouts Troop 205: HFR 
Cub Scouts Pack 205: CAF 

Sat 11/23 
8:00 am - 8:00 pm 
9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

CYO: GYM / AUD 
Parish Social Ministry: Cement 

Sun 11/24 

7:00 am - 1:00 pm 
9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

10:30 am - 11:45 am 
12:30 pm - 8:00 pm 

Parish Social Ministry: HFR 
Parish Social Ministry: Cement 
Rel. Education: School / CAF 
CYO: GYM / AUD 

Websites / Social Media Protect Our Children Hotline 
 
 

If you or someone you know has experienced an incident of sexual 
abuse by clergy, an employee or volunteer of the Diocese of   
Rockville Centre, please contact law enforcement and the         
diocesan’s Office for the Protection of Children and Young 
People.  The diocese maintains a special phone  number  for  
these situations: 

516-594-9063 

Parish Council 



 
 
                                                                                                                                

From Fr. Mike’s Desk 
 
 
 
 

     “Jesus said, ‘All that you see here-the 
days will come when there will not be left a 
stone upon    another stone…’ Then they 
asked him, ‘Teacher, when will this       
happen?’ He answered, ‘See that you not 
be deceived, for many will come in my 
name…Do not follow them! ‘…Nation will 
rise against nation…There will be powerful          
earthquakes, famines and plagues…Before 
all this happens, however, they will seize 
you and        persecute you, they will hand 
you over to the    synagogues and to     
prisons…because of my name…Remember 
you are not to prepare your  defense        
beforehand, for I myself shall give you  
wisdom…that all your adversaries will be       
powerless to resist or refute.’” 
 
     Jesus, what are you telling us? You are 
painting a terrible picture, and if the events 
you are sharing with us are unavoidable 
why should we go on?  Why should we 
bother to preach and live out the good 
news, if these things are going to happen  
anyway?  Where is the good news?  Well 
there is one very good reason why we 
should carry on; Jesus tells us to go out and 
preach. We also should do it because Jesus 
tells us that He is going to be with us 
throughout the whole ordeal so there is no 
reason to give into despair or fear.  Our 
Lord is even going to tell us what to say, 
and by our perseverance, we will indeed 
secure our own lives in this world and the 
world to come.  In the end, this Gospel 
reading is one of joy and hope, because we 
will receive the constant assurance of      
divine support and guidance that will lead 
us into the Kingdom of Heaven.  Thus, it is 
up to us to live according to the Gospel so 
we do not fall prey to the powers of        
destruction that would rob us of Eternal 
Life. 
 

 

     I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank everyone who has contributed so far 
for his or her response to the enhanced    
offertory campaign.  Thank you for filling 
out your commitment letters and for taking 

the time to consider your weekly or  
monthly gift to our beloved St. Edward’s.  I 
know that listening for a call for more 
money is not  popular or desired.         

However, if the parish and the Church are 
going to exist in this world we have to help 
it financially. Moreover, I must say to those 
who have responded, your response was so 
generous and wonderful.  We are doing our 

best to watch our spending because we 
know that this is your money and we will 
not waste it on something we do not need.  
I cannot thank you enough, and I thank 
God every day, for the great privilege, He 

has given me to be your pastor. 
 

God bless you always! 

Fr. Mike 

 

The people asked and Jesus answered them - 
“for I myself shall give you a wisdom in speaking 
   that all your adversaries will be powerless to  
     resist or refute.”  
 

                                                                             Luke 21: 15 



 
 

 
 

Mon. - Nov. 18 - Monday of the 33rd Week in Ordinary Time 
9:00 am  John Florio 
 

Tues. - Nov. 19 - Tuesday of the 33rd Week in Ordinary Time 
9:00 am  Louis Nelson Lamarche 
 

Wed. - Nov. 20 - Wednesday of the 33rd Week in Ordinary Time 

9:00 am  Michael Broderick 
  

Thurs. - Nov. 21 - Memorial of the Presentation of the 
                               Blessed Virgin Mary 
9:00 am    Laurie Kraus 
 
 

Fri.  -  Nov. 22 – Memorial of St. Cecilia, Virgin and Martyr 
9:00 am         Members of the Fay Family (Deceased) 
 

Sat. - Nov. 23 - Saturday of the 33rd Week in Ordinary Time 
9:00 am  Roland H. Bailey 
5:00 pm  Debbie Harabedian 
  Peter Paterson 
  Anne McKillen 
  Marge and Pat Driscoll 
  Robert Sheehan 
  Josephine Russo 
 

Sun. - Nov. 24 - The Solemnity of our Lord Jesus Christ 
7:30 am     Audrey E. Guarascio 
9:30 am  Robert, Anne and Edward Geber 
11:30 am Christina Angelo 
                             Anne Caro   
  Marie Rose Amato 
  Grace Curran 
  Sr. Grace Leggio Agate, RSM 
  For Our Parishioners 
7:00 pm  For All Departed Souls 

 

Whom We Remember With Love and Gratitude 

 

For the week of November 17 - November 23, 2019 
 

Is Lit in Memory Of 
 
 

Joseph D’Alessio 
 

By: Maryann and Ed Waite 

“Lord, hold our troops in your loving hand.  Protect them as 
they protect us.  Bless them and their families for the selfless 
acts they perform for us in our time of need. I ask this in the 
name of   Jesus, our Lord and  Savior.  Amen” 

 

Lt. Cmdr. Jameson Adler, U.S. Navy SEAL 
Cpl. Matthew V. Balestrieri, U.S. Marine Corps 

Maj. Joel Bernazzani, U.S. Air Force 
Pvt. John J. D’Amico, U.S. Army Airborne 

1st. Lt. Connor J. Dunleavy, U.S. Army 
Sgt. Noah C. Estey, U.S. Marine Corps 

Pvt. Joseph Evola, Jr., U.S. Army 
SSgt. Michael Gregory, U.S. Army Special Forces  
Petty Officer 3rd Class David Griffin, U.S. Navy 

Lt. John Hagerman, U.S. Navy 
Pvt. Gary Harris, U.S. Army 
Lt. Amanda Hine, U.S. Navy 

Sgt. Christopher Hofer, U.S. Air Force 
Maj. Christian Kapey, U.S. Marine Corps 

Capt. Karen Kobus, U.S. Marine Corps 
Sr. Airman Michael LiBretto, U.S. Air Force 

Cpl. Erik Liebergall, U.S. Marine Corps 
Pvt. Jonathan Maldonado, U.S. Army 

Seaman Liam Pieper, U.S. Navy 
Airman Sean T. Sattler, U.S. Coast Guard 

Lt. Brian Shields, U.S. Coast Guard 
Ssgt. Paul Smith, U.S. Army 

Lt. Cmdr. Todd Stevens, U.S. Navy 
Maj. James Tom, U.S. Army 

2nd Lt. John P. Trainor, U.S. Marine Corps 
2nd Lt. Michelle Turcios, U.S. Army 
Lt. Cmdr. Andrew Vann, U.S. Navy 

Maj. Michael F. Wendelken, U.S. Air Force 

Military List Mass Intentions 

 

 

Pray For The Sick 

All names on the sick list will remain for six 
weeks.  If you would like a name to remain longer, 
please call the Rectory.  

Arthur English Cathleen English Christiana Cheng 

Kathy Rooney Rosalie Schiovone Julianna Key 

Michele Wesch Fiorinda Colucci Susan Giambalvo 

Katy Monte Christina Fischer Alexandra Reuter 

Bob Backofen Alvaro Banchar Linda Dragunat 

   

 

 
    The Altar Bread & Wine 

 

For the week of November 17 - November 23, 2019 
 

Is Given in Memory Of 
 
 

Dominick A. Gallo 
  

By: The Sullivan Family 

“Wait for the Lord to lead, then follow in his way” 

 
Next Week’s Presider Schedule 

   
 
 

     Sat., Nov. 23 5:00 pm    Fr. Hyacinth 
 
 
 
 

    Sun., Nov. 24 7:30 am    Fr. Hyacinth 
              9:30 am    Fr. Mike 
                        11:30 am    Fr. Mike 
   7:00 pm    Fr. Mike 

 

‘I called to the Lord in my distress, 
He answered and freed me. 

The Lord is at my side, I do not fear. 
What can man do against me? 

The Lord is at my side as my helper, 
I shall look down on my foes.’ 

The Sanctuary Candle 



 

 
 

 

November 17, 2019 - 
 

Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

First Reading - Malachi 3:19-20A 
Psalms 98:5-6, 7-8, 9 

Second Reading - 2 Thessalonians 3:7-12 
Gospel - Luke 21:5-19 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

November 24, 2019 - 
 

The Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ 
 

First Reading - 2 Samuel 5:1-3 
Psalms 122:1-2, 3-4, 4-5 

Second Reading - Colossians 1:12-20 
Gospel - Luke 23:35-43 

Next Week’s Readings 

This Week’s Readings 

“I call on thee, Lord Jesus Christ, I have none other help but thee”.  

 
 
 

November 10, 2019            $ 14,695.00 
Envelopes:             331 
Automatic Transactions:           $   1,682.00 
Transactions:                      13 
Total:              $ 16,377.00  
 
Catholic Ministries Appeal $   3,889.00 
 
 

We thank all who contributed to the 
support of our Parish! 

 

God Bless You Always, Fr. Mike 

Our Weekly Offering 

  

 

Death to New Life 

Andrew R. Helenek 
 
 
 

Marie M. Sluka 

Helen Borowik 

Anointing of the Sick 

A special Sunday Mass will be held on December 1st 
at 3 pm to receive the Sacrament of the Anointing of 
the Sick:  The Sacrament of the Anointing of the 
Sick is administered during the Mass to a baptized 
person who is suffering from serious illness,         
preparing for surgery, in danger of death, or          
advanced in age, through prayer and the anointing of 
the body with the oil of the sick. The proper effects 
of the sacrament include a special grace of healing 
and comfort to the Christian who is suffering. If you 
or a loved one is sick or advanced in age and would 
like to receive this Sacrament come to the 
Mass.  The Sacrament is also available upon request. 
Prayer shawls will be blessed made available. Light 
refreshments will be served after Mass. 

 

During his General Audience this past Wednesday 
Pope Francis focused his attention on St. Paul’s   
journey to Corinth, and the welcome he received 
from husband and wife Aquila and Priscilla, who, 
like the Apostle, were tentmakers by trade.  The 
Pope pointed out that this couple emerge as ‘models 
of a married life responsibly committed to the       
service of the entire Christian community’ and     
remind us that, thanks to the faith and commitment 
to the evangelization of so many lay people like 
them, Christianity has come down to us. 



 

        Maureen Nickel                                                                        Deacon Raymond D’Alessio 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Pope John XXIII                                                                           Emmaus Mission Award 
     Humanitarian Award 

Come to the Harvest  Jazz Brunch 

Date: Sunday, November  24, 2019 
Time: 12:00 to 4:00 PM 

Location: Crest Hollow Country Club, Woodbury 
Cost: $100 per  person 

 

Call Sr. Jeanne A. Brendel, O.P. to Reserve Tickets 
Tel: 516-496-9796 

For the benefit of  
HARVEST HOUSES 

Residences for Independent Seniors 

St. Paul the Apostle Parish and St. Edward the Confessor Parish 
 

Dominican Republic 2019 Mission Trip 
 
 

Dates: Depart - Wednesday Morning December 4th  

 Return - Monday Evening December 9th 

 

Cost:  Approximately $1,100.00 
 (includes airfare, all ground transportation, housing and meals) 
 

Deacon Ray D’Alessio will once again lead the annual Mission Trip to the DR. Witness firsthand the work of our 
Diocesan missionaries and how they have dedicated their lives in living and teaching the Gospel. The trip is open 
to all ages-High School Juniors and up- from any Parish.  For additional information: 
 

Call - 516-935-1880 ext. 112, or E-mail: DeaconRayDalessio@StPaulsBrookville.org 

Dominican Republic Mission Trip 

 

FORMED 
 

WE ARE NOT MEANT TO JOURNEY ALONE 
 

...especially not during such a holy season as Advent. Here at FORMED, we have been looking for ways to  
center ourselves on Christ in the storm of busyness and distractions particularly with this time of year.  
  

What helps us? Creating a space for Christ and Christ alone. 
  
Join us on this journey by signing up for Advent Reflections powered by FORMED Daily. Receive daily     
meditation, formation, and motivation to create a space in your day and in your heart for Christ. 
 

Got to: https://watch.formed.org/browse 

mailto:Email-DeaconRayDalessio@StPaulsBrookville.org


 

 

 

WE ARE ALMOST THERE ! 
 
 

 

As of November 10th, 2019 our parish is now 
within 5% of our goal, and less than $6,000 

is needed to reach $113,600. 
 

By reaching our goal, the Diocese will 
rebate our parish $20,000. 

 
Don’t delay.  Please consider making a pledge in 
whatever amount you can.  We welcome and       
appreciate    every donation.  You may make a 10 
month pledge, or a one-time gift in any amount.   
 

Your gifts to the Catholic Ministries Appeal help 
our Church to bring the “light of the Lord” to more 
than 600,000 people a year through programs that 
feed the hungry, house the disadvantaged, care for 
our seniors, support our Priests and Deacons in their 
formation and continue to educate our children as 
they grow in their faith. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul 

The Gospel predicts end times; 
our challenge though is to live 
faithfully now.  St. Vincent often 
asked this simple question: 
“What would Jesus Christ do, 
if he were in my place now? 

Ask yourself “What would Jesus Christ do?” 
and then put your gift in the Society of St.     
Vincent de Paul poor box so that those who are 
suffering will be able to celebrate Thanksgiving.  
 

APARTMENT NEEDED:  One of our        
neighbors needs an apartment to rent that is in    
Syosset. It is for a father and two children. They 
can pay $2,500 a month. 
 

If you know of someone who might benefit from a 
home visit, please call (516) 218-7837. If you 
would like to volunteer, please join us at our next 
meeting on Monday, December 2, 2019 at 7:00 pm 
in the meeting room on the third floor of the 
school. 

 

Youth Ministry 

Catholic Ministries Appeal 

Michelle Sena, Music Director   

msena@st-edwards.org 

Join our group on Flocknote to 
get updates!  

 
Text SECYouth to 84576 

Follow us on Instagram: 
 

@stedwardsyouth 

Save the Date! 
 

Annual Christmas Concert 
 

December 20, 2019 
8:00pm in the church! 

The Youth Choir formally known as Vision is  
actively looking for middle school and high school 
students to come sing with us! The choir sings at 
the 7pm mass every Sunday and practices are 

held Sunday before mass from 6:00pm-6:45pm in 
the church. Anyone interested in joining the choir, 

please email Michelle for more information! 



 

  

 

 
 
 

Parish Social Ministry 

Tel: 516-921-8030 
Pantry Hours: 9:30-12:00 noon Monday-Thursday and 

2nd Saturday of the month 

 

Thanksgiving Food Drive: We will continue our  Thanksgiving food and grocery 
gift card drive throughout November. As small as giving a can of vegetables or a 
grocery gift card is huge to our families who are struggling to put a Thanksgiving 
meal on their dinner table. There will be a volunteer in the vestibule each weekend 
to accept your gift card or monetary donation towards the purchase of a gift card. 
Our families in need will be blessed with a wonderful Thanksgiving meal because of 
your generosity! 

 
On November 25th we meet with all our pantry participants to update paperwork, give grocery gift 
cards, let them select coats for their family from the coat drive and pick up a turkey with all the 
trimmings. We are able to provide each of them all of this because of your generosity.  Thank you 
and God bless you for your kindness towards our less fortunate brothers and sisters. 
 

“Lord, help me to take that one step forward to reach out to someone in need today.” 

 
 
 

St. Edward’s Class of 1980 Reunion 

 

 
 
 
 

 

St. Edward’s Graduating Class of 1980 is Celebrating our 40 
Year Reunion in the Spring of 2020.  Details to be confirmed at a 
later date. 
 

We are looking for any alumni that want to attend.  If you are a 
Class of 1980 graduate, or know someone who is, please have 
them contact: 
 

Carol DeNatale - E-mail: caroldenatale@gmail.com  

Women’s Group 

Please join us on Thursday, November 21, 2019, at 
10 AM as we prepare gift bags for the retired sisters.  
We will each need to bring red or  green tissue    
paper, ribbon, scissors and scotch tape.  We also 
ask for an unwrapped children’s toy for        
Christmas. 
  
Please bring a wrapped new item for our Christmas 
raffle and a small bottle of hair conditioner (15 
oz. or less) for  next year’s gift bags for the sisters.  
Refreshments will be served.  All are welcome. 
                                            

For information, please call: 
Ann De Primo at 558-7221 

mailto:caroldenatale@gmail.com


 

 



 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

On Monday, November 11th the Knights hosted a catered luncheon in the Holy Family Room for our veterans 
from the local posts of The Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) and The American Legion.  As a result of the 
Knights’ fund raising activities, Grand Knight Ed Schantz was able to present a check for $500 to each of the 
commanders from the VFW and the American Legion.  All of the Veterans were thankful to be remembered on 
this special day, as can be seen by all the big smiles in the picture below. 

Knights in Action 

This past Sunday the Knights coordinated the Parish Blood Drive which was held in the gym.  The first donors 
arrived promptly at 10:00 AM, and after giving blood, were treated to a ‘made to order’ breakfast.  A special 
thanks goes out to Don MacAvoy (seen below in his Chef’s hat) who manned the kitchen, kept up with the 
orders, and put out some delicious meals. 

 
Dovetailing with the breakfast which ended at 1:00 PM, the 
Knights hosted a Football Party in the Holy Family Room 
which ran until after the Blood Drive was over.  This gave 
the donors and anyone else who wanted to attend the chance 
to mingle, watch the game on the big screen TV, and enjoy 
another spread of great food. 
 
Based upon the generous giving of the donors during this 
Parish Blood Drive, a total of 35 pints were collected, which 
in turn will go to provide a life saving gift to over 100      
people.  Plus, the New York Blood Center agreed to donate 1 
pound of dry goods for each pint we collected, so our pantry 
will receiving this gift within the next week. 
 
Thanks to all who were patient and donated blood during this 
Blood Drive.  You set a fine example of Christian sacrifice.  

The following day, on November 12th, during a regular meeting of the Knights,  Past Commander of The VFW, 
Capt. Jay Caputo (also a parishioner of St. Edwards) presented the council with a Certificate of Commendation 
which has been published on the following page.  The Knights are thankful to be recognized for their service. 
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